
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton St. Telephone:  416.542.2517 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile:  416.542.2776 
M5B 1K5 gwinn@torontohydro.com  

March 2, 2009 
 
 
 
 
Via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by mail 
 
Ms Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re:  Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited’s 
Application for Approval and Disposition/Recovery of Amounts 
Related to 2006 and 2007 Smart Meter Deferral Accounts 

 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (THESL) submits with this letter an 
Application for approval and disposition/recovery of amounts related to 2006 and 
2007 Smart Meter Deferral Accounts, beginning May 1, 2009.  The requisite two 
hard copies are enclosed.   
 
THESL proposes that the Board proceed by way of a written hearing in this 
Application.  Submitted for the Board’s consideration are the enclosed Manager’s 
Summary and supporting exhibits.   
 
Please contact me at 415-542-2517 or at regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com for 
any inquiries or comments regarding this Application. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
[original signed by] 
 
 
Glen Winn, Manager 
Regulatory Applications & Compliance 
 
encl. 
:GAW/acc 


